
 

 

11th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Kingswood Colomendy Residential 
 
On Friday 29th September the children will be leaving for their exciting residential at Kingswood.  
During the trip the children will get a chance to take part in a range of activities. We have gone 
with the adventure package, which will aid problem solving, resilience, leading and supporting.  
 
Activities will include water sports, orienteering and rock climbing. Any required professional 
equipment will be provided, and all activities are led by trained members of staff from 
Kingswood.  
 
The following adults will also be accompanying the children:  

 Wendy Gibson 

 Kat Rowe 
 Natalie Gomez 
 Paul Salisbury 
 Channi Davis 
 Fiona Walker 

 Claire Cawley 
 Laura Taylor 

 
The children will be leaving school at 2.00pm on Friday 29th September, so there will be no 
changes to their usual lunchtime arrangements. On Monday 2nd October the children will be 
back at school by 3.30pm.  
 
We are all looking forward to a fantastic trip! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson, Kat Rowe & Natalie Gomez 
Year 6 Teachers 

 

 
 


